
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Arpe Foundation  
Spanish Office  
Ana Sainz de Vicuña Bemberg 
C/ José Bardasano Baos, nº 9, 1º 
Edificio Gorbea 3, 28016 Madrid                                          
                                                                                                               
 

                                                                                                            Madrid, 16th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dearest Ana, 
 
On behalf of the Querer Foundation, I convey my deepest gratitude for the financial aid (10,000€) that ARPE 
Foundation has donated us through its Spanish office. 

 

The money has entirely been devoted to the project called ¨Improving facilities at Celia and Pepe School¨ and 
because of your donation, the children are already able to enjoy a new dining room and swings in the garden. 
 
Please also receive the deepest gratitude from the kids and their families. 
 
The Querer Foundation does not receive public funding and it is fully financed by grants like yours. 

 

We already take you as part of our ¨family of friends¨ and collaborators, and we hope to maintain this 
relationship in the future. 
 
A million thanks again and a big hug. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                           Pilar Garcia de la Granja 
 

 

VeroniqueDelbauffe
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